
March 21, 2022 

 

The Board of Public Works & Safety met on Monday, March 21, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. in the 

Marion City Council Chambers. Present were Alex Huskey, Janice Adams, Brian Flynn, Linda 

Wilk, and secretary to the board.  

 

City of Marion- Public Hearing 

Janet Pearson: Good morning.  

Board in unison: Good morning. 

Janet Pearson: The properties that you have on your agenda this morning are all vacant lots. The 

first one is the 600 block of W 4th Street for $800, and then 1218 S. Nebraska for $800 and 1511, 

1515 and 1519 S. Washington St. for $1600. And we are asking that the board would approve 

this so we can sell them and get them back on the tax rolls.  

Alex Huskey: Any comments questions or concerns. Alright, I would entertain a motion to 

approve the sale of these lots.  

 

Motion to approve the sale of the lots presented- Brian Flynn; seconded Janice Adams. Motion 

carried. 
 

Public Comment 

No public comment. 

 

Alex Huskey: Thank you all. And then the next order of business then is the payment of the bills.  

Are there any questions or concerns? I would entertain a motion to pay the bills as presented. 

 

PAYMENT OF THE BILLS- March 21, 2022 

  

Motion to approve payment of the bills for March 21, 2022- Janice Adams; seconded Brian 

Flynn. Motion passed. 

 

Motion to adjourn- Brian Flynn 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

_____________________________________ 

Alex Huskey- President 

Board of Public Works & Safety  

 

ATTEST: 

 

_____________________________________ 

Aisha Richard- Secretary 

Board of Public Works & Safety 


